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NEW MASTER OF SCIENCE IN AIR 

TRANSPORT MANAGEMENT 

PROGRAMME LAUNCHED 

 

 
The inaugural programme, commenced with a cohort of 14 students, combines compulsory air 

transport core learning with an increased focus on leadership and personal development. 

 

On 3rd November 2014, the Singapore Aviation Academy celebrated the launch of its new 

Master of Science in Air Transport Management (MSc in ATM) programme. This programme 

is jointly organised with Cranfield University of the United Kingdom. The launch is an important 



 

milestone for SAA. By enhancing its education and training offerings, it aims to serve the needs 

of aviation professionals in the Asia Pacific region. 

 

The inaugural programme commenced with a cohort of 14 students from Singapore, Malaysia, 

Germany, Canada and Tanzania. Aimed at busy working executives, this part-time 

programme combines compulsory air transport core learning with an increased focus on 

leadership and personal development. Optional modules are also available to participants to 

meet their individual interests and career aspirations. 

 

The course comprises 6 compulsory modules of 3 days each at SAA in Year One, a choice of 

online and in-class modules and a compulsory group project in Year Two and an individual 

research project to complete the Masters in the third year. CAAS officers can also attend the 

individual modules as a short course. 

 

MSc in ATM provides quality lectures by an academic group specialising in ATM that includes 

air transport economists, marketing specialists and aeronautical engineers. In addition, the 

programme imparts learning through various channels including case studies, talks and 

sharing sessions by aviation industry experts and industry visits to key aviation facilities. 

 

The next enrolment for the programme will be in July 2015. For more information on the MSc 

in ATM course content and enrolment requirements, please click here for other programme 

offerings. 

 


